
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

 
CLAIMS PAYMENT DELAY--CHECK RUN  

FOR WEEK OF MARCH 19, 2019 
 

MARCH 21, 2019 
 
 

Please note: While Medicaid payments are being managed in their normal 
fashion, there will be a delay in payment of claims for the State funded 
check run of the week of March 19, 2019 due to an unforeseen issue.   
  
For State funded services only: Funds may not be available until the 
beginning of next week.   
 
 

We apologize for this inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


